

Looking for adults aged 65+ who use the Internet and have participated in an intergenerational programme

Title of Research Study: The role of intergenerational programmes in the psychological well-being of Internet users in later life

Name and Contact Details of the Principal Researcher: Dr Georgina Charlesworth (g.charlesworth@ucl.ac.uk)

UCL Research Ethics Committee Approval ID: 19837/001

Intergenerational programmes are activities that involve older people interacting with younger people (ranging from babies to university students).

We are currently conducting research to find out how intergenerational programmes affect the well-being of older people, and would like to invite you to take part in the study if you meet these criteria:

- 65 years old and above
- Participated in an intergenerational programme and able to remember these experiences
- Use the Internet (e.g. to send emails)

Participants will fill in an online form that takes about 10 to 15 minutes, and complete an online video interview lasting up to an hour.

If you are interested to find out more or to take part in this research study, please speak to the people who have shared this advert with you or contact Shin Lau at shi.lau.19@ucl.ac.uk

Thank you!